## SEVEN HILLS FARMS NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER - JULY 2017



Come and let your voice and concerns be heard at the city's annual budget meeting which will

be held on Monday July 10th at 7 pm. Everyone is welcome and encouraged to attend.

Thursdays with the Mayor. On the third Thursday of each month individuals can

meet with and discuss issues with the Mayor of Shawnee at 8 am. No appointments are necessary.





Bike Rodeo. The Rotary Club will hold their annual Bike Rodeo on Saturday August 26th at 9 am till

Noon. It will be at the Mill Valley High School in the parking lot. All are welcome



Wheels & Dreams. The 12th Annual Car, Truck and Bike show will be held on

Sunday September 10th from 11 am to 4 pm at Johnson Drive and Nieman. Details on registration can be found on the Shawnee CityLine Newsletter.

Louis Baratta - President ljbaratta1@gmail.com

Bethany Perry - Vice President bethanyperryshf@gmail.com Layla Olberding - Member at Large habibi-layla@gmail.com



Computer Scam Warning. Police are warning about individuals offereing anti-virus software to individuals stating they may have had their idenity stolen and they

will fix it but need money up front and access to their computers. If you are contacted police asked you notify them with any details you can provide.

Outdoor Fires. The Fire Department wants to



remined everyone that open fires are not allowed during the hours of 1 am till 8 am. Other times for safety reasons they suggest to keep open

fires 25 feet from combustible structures and keep a garden hose, water or sand on hand in case its needed. Also as a reminder the burning of yard waste in not permitted without a city permit.



Solicitor Concerns. Police are advising that some solicitors are moving about and are not in city compliance. Each solicitor must have a permit on them at all times. Police

ask that you notify them of any non-permited individuals. No Solicitors stickers are available at the police department free of charge.

Seven Hills Farms Board Openings. We currently have openings on the Board of Directors for the neighborhood. If you are interested in becoming a board member contact me at ljbaratta1@gmail.com

Jason Perry - Treasure usmcperry@gmail.com